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Facilities Updates - Marion County High School
Cabinetry, sinks, and flooring 
are complete in the science 
classrooms as the entire upstairs 
nears completion.



Facilities Updates - Calvary Elementary
Concrete was poured 
for the kitchen and 
cafeteria earlier this 
month.



Facilities Updates - Outdoor Classrooms
Outdoor classrooms are 
anticipated to be complete by fall 
break.



Glasscock Elementary
Glasscock Elementary has received 
new cafeteria furniture.



Strategic Planning
Representatives from 
SREB met with several 
focus groups including 
business & industry, 
certified & classified 
employees, and students 
to gather information 
and feedback that will 
be used in the district’s 
strategic plan.



Deeper Learning
The MCPS Deeper Learning 
Cohort met recently to resume 
their work on shifting learning 
dispositions to align with our 
Portrait of Graduate. These 
teachers will share deeper 
learning strategies throughout the 
year with other teachers and 
present their work at the Central 
Kentucky District Showcase in 
June. 



School Success - Marion County High School
MCHS art teacher 
Kandace Potter has 
been selected to 
have her students 
participate in Paint 
the Plow. Students 
will create a design 
that they will then 
paint on one of the 
Kentucky 
Transportation 
Cabinet’s 
snowplow blades.
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School Success - Marion County High School
MCHS held its Senior 
Parent Info Night this 
week and have over 
100 parents in 
attendance. 



School Success - Calvary Elementary
Calvary Elementary is one of two 
elementary schools in Kentucky 
to receive a MakerPlace STEAM 
cart from the Kentucky Science 
Center.



School Success - Lebanon Elementary
Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Jaclyn Swencki 
visited Lebanon Elementary 3rd graders recently to discuss 
Ham Days including how it helps our community.

She also gifted the students sunglasses and ink pens.



School Success - Lebanon Elementary
LES 5th graders took a 
walking field trip to the 
Marion County Public 
Library to experience the art 
and culture of Tibetan 
Monks and their tour 
mission to spread world 
peace.



Preschool Preschool:

CES:  16

LES:  19

GES:  30

WMES:  33

Total: 98 with an additional 15 
First Steps children to 
transition into preschool

Preschool teachers are 
participating in LETRS training 
to focus on deep knowledge of 
early literacy instruction.



Staff Appreciation
September 8 - School Physical Therapist 
Appreciation Day

September 19 - I.T. Professionals Appreciation 
Day


